3 West Carrillo Streel, Suite 205 Santa Barbara, CA 93101

ph: 805.962 4611 fax 805962 4161

P.N. 10-014.01

January 28, 2013

Errin Briggs

Planning & Development
County of Santa Barbara
123 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Subject: Request for Continuance of Board of Supervisors Appeal Hearing
Case No. 10LLA-00000-00003; Dos Pueblos Ranch LLA

Dear Mr. Briggs:

As Authorized Agent for Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC, I am requesting that the February
5, 2013 Board of Supervisors Hearing to consider the appeal of the Planning
Commission approval of 10LLA-00000-00003 be continued to March 5, 2013.

The request for continuance is made due to the fact that the owner representative for
Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC will be unable to attend the hearing. We trust that the
request will not inconvenience the staff. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you
have any questions or need to discuss this matter further.

Very truly yours,
L & P Cefis t

Mark Lloy:
Agent for Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC & SBRHC, Inc.

Cc:  David Fainer, Dos Pueblos Ranch, LLC
Deborah Rosenthal, SBRHC, Inc.
Anne Almy, Supervising Planner
Dianne Black, Director of Development Services
Marc Chytilo
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